
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 16, 2024 
 
Contact: Olivia Hale, Registrar of Voters  
registrar@sjgov.org, (209) 468-8683  
 

San Joaquin County Registrar of Voters  
to Host Open House for Local Residents 

 
WHAT: 
Registrar of Voters Open House 
 
WHEN: 
Tuesday, August 20, 2024 
3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
  
WHERE: 
Registrar of Voters Office 
44 North San Joaquin Street 
Third Floor, Suite 350 
Stockton, CA 95202 
 
The San Joaquin County Registrar of Voters will host an open house so residents can view their new 
ballot processing room and gain a better understanding of the election process. Hosted in the newly 
remodeled ROV Office, participants can learn more about: 

- Candidate Services 
- Outreach & Vote-By-Mail 
- Precinct Operations 
- Voter Registration 

 

For more information about the open house or to learn more about voting in San Joaquin County, please 
visit the San Joaquin County Registrar of Voters Office website or call (209) 468-VOTE (8683). 
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